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NEWSLETTER FOR THE WEEK OF Febuary 16, 2013 
 
JJaann  3311  MMeeeettiinngg  AAtttteennddaannccee  
Members Present – 25  
Guests – 2 
 
MEETING AND EVENT 
SCHEDULE 

  
WWiinnee  DDrraaww  WWiinnnneerr  
Jan 31 - Dave Vaughan   
Feb 07 - Brian Hoskins 
 
HHaappppyy  DDoollllaarr  
Jan31 
Key Club secretary Jennifer Dunlop was 
thankful for Kiwanis sending her to Key 
Leader, and was happy for being the new 
Lt. Govorner of Divison 2.  
 
Brian Dunlop was happy that Jordan is the 
Lt. Govornor of Circle K at Western 
University.  
 
Shelia Moore was happy that Jennifer is 
going to speak at the Paris Kiwanis 
meeting on April 23. 
 
Feb 07 
International Vice President Dr. John 
Button was happy about the fun time with 
the Aktion Club with Debbie and Gary 
baking cookies. 
 
Keith Hamilton was happy he can now 
confirm that his wife mumbles with the 
help of his new hearing aids. 
 

Marion Visser Roberts was happy that she 
and her family donated to World Vison. 
 
Mary Ann Hawthorne was happy that the 
girls won the Hockey Tournement in 
Vaughan, and that Jen Vaughan got to 
enjoy girls night out. 
 
Dave Vaughan was happy to hear 
Vaughan in the same sentence so many 
times and that the girls won He was also 
happy for Amanda’s acceptance to 
Lambton College. 
 
Dale Smith was happy that he is going to 
be a Grandpa. 
 
MMyysstteerryy  HHaannddsshhaakkee  
Past President Dale Smith did not shake 
Kiwanian Rebeccah Malott’s hand. 
 
KKeeyy  CClluubb    
15 members are going to be going to 
Convention. Mid Winter Rally is March 2. 
They are exticed for Ridgeplayers. 
 
AAkkttiioonn  CClluubb  
Had a Cooking/Baking bee and are selling 
cookies for $1. 
  
EEaasstteerr  EEgggg  HHuunntt  
Any ideas for a loaction, because we cant 
not use the gym at RMES. 
  
TThhaannkk  YYoouu  
We received a thank you from the Howard 
Mutual Medical Center. Also a thank you 
from the Chatham Kiwanis Music Festival. 
  
MMyysstteerryy  AAuuccttiioonn  
We raised $540! 

Feb 14 Valentines Day/ 
MysteryEvent 

Feb 21 Quiz Night 
Feb 28 Mystery Guest 
Mar 07 Chili Cook Off 



  
 
 
 
 
MMyysstteerryy  AAuuccttiioonn  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Club Website:  http://www.ridgetownkiwanis.com  
E.C.& C. District Website:  www.kiwanisecc.org 
Kiwanis International Website:  www.kiwanis.org 

 

CLUB OFFICERS: 
 
President:  Brad Carnie   
Past President:  Alan Bloomfeild  
President-elect: Kevin Hoskins 
Vice President:  Brian Dunlop  
Secretary:  Mary Ann Hawthorne 
Treasurer:  Alan Bloomfeild 
 
DISTRICT & DIVISION OFFICERS: 
 
Governor:  Peter Tudisco 
Governor Elect:  Hope Markes 
Division 4 Lt. Governor:  Doug Taylor 
International Vice President: Dr. John Button 
 
DIRECTORS:  
 
June Guyitt, Wendy Millyard, Dale Smith  
Karolyn Ure (1 Year) 
 
Marian Visser, Brian Hoskins, David Vaughan, 
and Greg Roberts (2 Years)   
  

 
The Kiwanis Club of Ridgetown meets weekly at 6:30 pm in the basement of Mount Zion 

Presbyterian Church, 59 Main St. E., Ridgetown, every Thursday, from September 1st through 
June 30th each year.  Summer meetings are hosted by members at various local addresses. 


